
 

 

        August 23, 2022 
 
 
 
Assistant Dean Leigh Harris, Undergraduate Education Initiatives 
Division of Undergraduate Education 
 
 
Dear Leigh, 
 
I am contacting you in my role as UCLA’s Accreditation Liaison Officer to the WASC 
Senior College and University Commission (WSCUC). The UCLA WSCUC Compliance 
Office submitted information to our accreditor from your area’s recent proposal to 
implement a new academic program. The U.S. Department of Education requires 
WSCUC to review information describing every new proposed program at its member 
institutions, to determine whether the introduction of this major/degree represents a 
substantive change to the institution’s educational offerings.   
 
It is my pleasure to inform you that WSCUC requires no further review of your proposed 
degree program:  Disability Studies (bachelor’s level degree).  Please contact Kelly 
Wahl of the UCLA WSCUC Compliance Office (kwahl@college.ucla.edu) if you have 
any questions or require further information.   
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Adriana Galván 
Dean of Undergraduate Education and WSCUC Accreditation Liaison Officer 
 
 


